
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
Subject: Warm Welcome to Keble College - Introduction and Helpful Resources! 
 
Dear Incoming Freshers, 
 
I hope you are excited about the amazing journey that lies ahead at Keble. My name is Yannik, and I have 
the privilege of serving as the MCR Freshers President for this academic year. On behalf of the entire MCR 
Committee, I warmly welcome each of you! 
 
As you embark on this new chapter of your life, I assure you that Keble College is an extraordinary place 
filled with opportunities for academic growth, personal development, and unforgettable experiences. Our 
college community is vibrant and diverse, offering you a rich and inclusive environment where you can 
thrive. 
 
Alongside me, Laura, our MCR President, is equally excited to welcome you to Keble! Together with the 
entire MCR Committee, Laura is committed to support you throughout your first year in Oxford. 
 
To ensure a smooth transition into college life, we have prepared a comprehensive MCR Handbook that 
addresses the most burning questions you might have about your arrival, life at Oxford, and Keble. You 
can access the handbook on our MCR website: https://mcr.keble.ox.ac.uk/documents-links. 
On our website, you will also find introductions of our MCR Committee members. They are here to assist 
you in various aspects of student life and make your time at Keble as fulfilling as possible. 
 
In addition, we have set up a couple of online platforms to foster a strong community among all incoming 
freshers and returning graduates. Firstly, the MCR Freshers WhatsApp group is where you can connect 
with your fellow students and receive updates and information. You can join the group through this link: 
https://chat.whatsapp.com/F5IPD2gDOeM5sbp8DvYUmk. 
 
We also have a Facebook group, where you can interact, share experiences, and find valuable resources: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/KebleMCR/. 
 
To further support your transition into college life, we will soon be assigning college buddies—
experienced Keble students who will act as your point of contact for any questions or concerns you may 
have. Your college buddies will help you navigate the intricacies of student life at Oxford and ensure you 
feel at home at Keble. 
 
Once again, welcome to Keble College! We cannot wait to meet each and every one of you. If you have any 
questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
Yannik 
 
 
Yannik Schnitzer 
DPhil Candidate in Computer Science 
MCR Freshers President 
Keble College, University of Oxford 
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